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WHAT’S ON AT YOUR 
COMMUNITY CENTRE? 

 

Monday – 17.00  
Slimming Club  
 

Monday – 19.00 
Art Club  
 

Thursday – 19.00 
Line Dancing   
 

Friday – 14.00 
Thimbles 
 

First Saturday   
Book Swap – 10.00 
 

First Wednesday  
MPC - 19.00 
 

Third Wednesday  
MCA – 19.00 
 

Last Wednesday  
WI – 19.30 
 

If you would like to book the 
Centre, please call Janis 
James on 07885 576274 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Further repairs at the Community Centre will 
take place during October.  A floorboard gave 
way some months ago, and woodworm was 
discovered in the boards and joists 
underneath.  The area has been unusable and 
cordoned off for safety.  Work will be carried 
out to remedy this, and to treat an area of wet 
rot at the same time.   
  

MCA Committee 
 

 Chair – Janis James 
 

Treasurer – Andrew Oldham 
 

Secretary – Sue Howard 
 

Spencer Robey 
 

Michael Cooke 
 

Sue Scott 
 

Trustees - Janis James, 
Spencer Robey, Lizzie 

Clifton 
 

We meet in the Community 
Centre monthly.  Ideas and 
offers of help are always 
welcome, especially at busy 
times such as Christmas and 
Halloween! 

 

 
 

The Race Night planned for 19th November 
has now been postponed until February, in 
support of Linda’s Evestrust Charity Night. 
Contact Linda 07933 635938   
 

In an old building such as this, there is always something that needs 
doing.  This past year has been costly, and your continued support via 
donations and attendance at events is very much appreciated. 

  A BIG BIG thank you to all who have joined/re-joined the MCA 100+ Club for 2022/23.  We 
now have 194 numbers in the pot which means a total prize fund of £1,164.  We have 
increased the monthly draws to £60 - £30, £20 and £10 and the 2 ‘Super Draws’ in 
December and July will total £282 each.  It means that the same amount - £1,164 - will go 
towards Community events and projects. We have already purchased a croquet set for the 
residents of the ‘New Bungalows’ (available for all to use) and a new goal for the school 
playing field.  There are a few numbers left so if you would like to join in or need further 
information, please either ring Jan on 285709 or email MCA100CLUB@GMAIL.COM  

AS EVER YOU HAVE TO BE IN IT TO WIN IT! 
 

 

 NEW FOR 

AUTUMN 
 

YOGA with Karen 
Tuesdays 17.30 to 
18.30  
From 1st November 
 

PILATES with Anita  
Wednesdays 16.00 to 
17.00 pm  
From 2nd November 
 

Whatever your level 
please come along! 
 

If you are interested, 
please contact Janis 
James or Sue Howard 
for more details. 
 

Remember hedgehogs this Bonfire Night. Please check bonfires 
before you light them as hedgehogs love to hibernate in them.  Ideally 
bonfires should be built on the day of lighting, but if not, you can help 
hedgehogs by building a barrier around the bonfire with chicken wire.  
See MCA Facebook page on how to help hedgehogs survive the winter. 
 

 

 


